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Dear Colleague, 

I am writing to  let you know of a neuroscience symposium that will take place in Lisbon, Portugal on 

September 30 to October 3, 2012. 

The Champalimaud Neuroscience Symposium will bring together researchers from around the world 

who are interested in solving the puzzle of the brain. The Programme includes 21 distinguished 

speakers, poster sessions, and other events. The invited speakers reflect the broad interests of the 

Champalimaud Neuroscience Programme and cover a broad range of areas within neuroscience. 

The Symposium will take place at the Champalimaud Centre for the Unknown on the waterfront in 

central Lisbon, Portugal. We are looking forward to  a lively and stimulating scientific meeting, and 

we hope that you will join us. I would be grateful i f  you could bring the symposium to  the attention 

of prospective participants and am enclosing a poster that would be suitable for posting. Further 

information can be found at http://symposium.neuro.fchampalimaud.org/. 

Many thanks in advance for your help. 

Best wishes, 

Marta Moita, Ph.D. 

(On behalf of the organizing committee) 
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